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June 26, 2020
Supervisor Steve Christy:

The purpose of this letter is to address the rezoning for the storage facility in Corona de Tucson.
Simply put, the District is not opposed to the rezoning.

Best of luck in moving forward on this project. Thank you for the good work you continue to do. %
Sincerely, ‘ e

Kevin Carney

“Where Education is a Community Effort”
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